
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

May 24, 2012

Attn: Dan Leppold
Raytheon Company
7401 - 22nd Ave N     
St. Petersburg, FL 33710-4628

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Dan Leppold,

This refers to application, File No.   0169-EX-RR-2012, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.  This
application was dismissed due to failure to file the renewal of license 60 days prior to the expiration date
05/05/2012 of the license (FCC-47 CFR 5.59(c)).

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     17011

        Sincerely,

        Walter Johnston   
        Chief
       Electromagnetic Compatibility Division


